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 Mrs Lizzie Horder 
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 Mr Matt Edwards  
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 Mr Troy Carey 
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 Mr Richie Milgate 

Contacts 

Year 3/4 about to start cooking on Friday afternoon during the  

Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Program. 



 

 

B A R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  N E W S  

42 Narren Street, Baradine. 2396  :  Phone  6843 1805 or 6843 1953  :  Fax  6843 1751 
Email  baradine-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  :   Website  www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.edu.au  

Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Devastating Drought 

Our thoughts are with the farmers and families in our 

school community and also the wider communities who are 

experiencing first hand the affects of this prevailing and 

devastating drought.  

Special mention of the Taylor family from Bugaldie who 

have shared their plight with the media over recent weeks. 

Pictured below are Harry and Heidi Taylor with one of the 

newspaper articles shared with them by Assistant Principal 

Mrs Horder.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 

The term  is off and running with another busy schedule of 

learning and participation in school based activities. 

This term signals the final steps for our Year 12 cohort of 

Ashlee, Samantha, Carl, Liam and Hugh before they 

complete their schooling journey and undertake the HSC 

examinations in October. They will be officially farewelled 

by the student body during a formal assembly at the end of 

this term and enjoy a Year 12 Formal night following the 

end of their exams later in the year. 

Thirty secondary students are looking forward to their 

Queensland two week excursion in September which will 

be an amazing opportunity to explore and appreciate the 

Carnarvon Gorge, Great Barrier Reef and Capricorn Caves 

before visiting the Sunshine and Gold Coast regions and 

their Australia Zoo and Dream World theme park. 

Moorambilla music camps commence soon and this year 

BCS has 5 participants who accepted their nomination from 

the audition process. Congratulations Samual Pagett, 

Cooper Ruttley, Lincon McConnaughty, Paula Evans and 

Poppy Evans Prouse. 

Athletics continues with the Primary Zone Carnival at 

Gulargambone on 8/8/18 and Secondary Regional Carnival 

at Tamworth on 10/8/18. 

Primary have Rugby 7s also at Gulargambone on 10/8/18. 

NAIDOC 

This Friday is going to be an exciting day of organised 

activities for NAIDOC at the town oval. Thank you to 

Michael Ross and the Local Aboriginal Lands Council for 

funding and co-ordinating this day for the community and 

local schools. 

EDUCATION Week 

Next week is education week and the theme for 2018 is: 

Today’s schools – creating tomorrow’s world. 

The community is invited to join us at school on Tuesday 

August 7th from 12.30pm for open classrooms followed by 

a barbecue in the playground, an outdoor assembly and 

an afternoon sporting challenge from 2.10-3.30pm  

between parents and students. 

Students will also enjoy a disco evening on Thursday 

August 9th. 

 

Cheers 
Chris Clarke 
Principal 

Wednesday 1st August 
5.30pm 

School Library 
All welcome 

P&C Meeting 

President: Mr Troy Carey  Vice President: Mrs Sharon Murray  

Secretary/Treasurer: Mrs Shontanne Whillock  

Fundraising  Coordinators: Ms Di Cunningham & Ms Renee Warden 

ATTENTION PARENTS    

 CANTEEN CLOSURE 
STARTING Today - Monday 30th July 

The school canteen will cease operation until 

further notice.  

Please ensure your child has a pack recess and 

lunch each day. 
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Education Week Monday 6th - Friday 10th August 

Disco 

Thursday 9th August 

5.30 - 7.30pm K - 6 

7.30 - 9.30pm 7 -12 

School Hall 

School Open Day 

Invitation 
Tuesday 7th August 

12.30 - Open Classrooms 
Walk through various classrooms to view student 

work. 

12.45 - Free BBQ lunch 

Tea/ Coffee 

Great Barrier Reef raffle 

1.30 - Outdoor Assembly 
Led by School Captains Ashlee Olsen & Hugh Horder 

2.00-Sports afternoon  

Fun for all parents/students 

All welcome 

Parents, carers, family, 

friends and community 
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Kinder/Year 1 

Miss Lummis 

Homework for this week will consist of a maths sheet and weekly spelling words. I have also included 

the weekly news topic where your child will have the opportunity to share this with the class on their 

assigned news day. Please be reminded that 10 minutes of daily reading is encouraged. 

Welcome back to Term 3! 

 

Year 2/3/4 

Miss Dorman 

Homework will be handed out at the beginning of each week. Each student will receive a homework 

matrix and a math worksheet each week. Homework is to be completed at home each night and 

monitored by parents. Students who hand in their homework eight weeks this term will receive a 

reward to encourage them to complete their homework regularly. Homework Centre will run each 

Wednesday from 3.30 to 4.30pm. 

Homework will consist of the following tasks: 

Home Reading – At least 15 minutes reading each night 

Students should complete 15 minutes reading each night. Students will be given a home reader to 

take home each week. This reader will be replaced when the previous book has been returned. I will 

provide a reading log to keep track of student home reading. 

Spelling 

Students need to learn their spelling words for the week.  They can write, sing, rap or say their words, 

whatever is going to work best for them. You might like to give your child a verbal spelling test each 

night after they have had a go learning their words themselves. An in-class spelling test will be done 

weekly to check progress.   

Maths 

Students will receive a weekly math worksheet that focuses on the skills learnt in class that week. 

Year 5/6 

Miss Baldock 

Homework is given out every Monday and is due every Friday. It comprises of a choice matrix, 

spelling, multiplication practise, home reading and a speaking and listening project. Don't forget 

Homework Centre is on every Wednesday! It is a great place to complete all weekly homework tasks. 

Remember to bring in a piece of fruit or veg for our daily 'crunch and sip'. 

Don't forget to keep sending in your empty soft drink bottles and cans to school for the 'Return and 

Earn' program. This is one of our major fundraisers for this years excursion to Canberra. 

Primary Homework 

 

Riley has earned an amazing number of 

PBLs this year, she has just over 200.  

Riley is an outstanding example of a 

dedicated student. 
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Year 7-12 
All students are expected to refer to their homework diaries for  

Maths, Science and English homework. 

Year 7  

Science: Finish SPACE vocabulary definitions due 1/8 

History: Complete homework sheet in book received August 3rd, Due August17th 

English: Working on their assessment, a news piece due in Week 3.  

English Extension: Three (3) pages of their Literacy Skills booklet are due each Monday. 

Year 8 

Science: Finish SPACE vocabulary definitions due 1/8 

History: Complete homework sheet in book received August 3rd, Due August 17th 

English: Working on their assessment, a news piece due in Week 3.  

English Extension: Three (3) pages of their Literacy Skills booklet are due each Monday. 

Year 9 

Science: Finish response questions due 1/8 

History: Complete homework sheet in book received August 3rd, Due August 17th 

English: Finishing their visual representation task and ensuring full scene summaries  

English Extension: Three (3) pages of their Literacy Skills booklet are due each Monday.   

There are students who have not submitted their poetry assessment. 

Year 10 

Science: Finish response questions due 1/8 

History: Complete homework sheet in book received August 3rd, Due August 17th 

English: Finishing their visual representation task and ensuring full scene summaries  

English Extension: Three (3) pages of their Literacy Skills booklet are due each Monday. 

Year 11 

Biology and Investigating Science: Assessments due 1/8 and 3/8 

Modern History: Weekly readings in WW1 booklet, study notes for previous 2 topics 

English: Finishing their narrative response  

Year 12 

Senior Science: Study notes and exam prep 

Modern History: Lesson by lesson readings in booklet, essay on BCM/ANC comparison 

Standard English: Completing the weekly mini essays, due every Monday  

Year 7-12 

Homework Centre: Every Wednesday 3:30 – 4:30. Please take advantage of this opportunity to 

get homework and catch up work completed to avoid 2nd half lunch library and detention work. 

Diaries need to be checked and signed by parents every Friday. 

Secondary Homework 

 
Great Barrier Reef  

Excursion 
Friday 7th - Friday 21st 

September 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjM5cjqioLcAhWBEbwKHXtvCk8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dailymail.co.uk%2Ftravel%2Farticle-3374516%2FReef-encounters-ll-love-Sir-David-Attenborough-s-new-series-G
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjGkJv1jILcAhUOhbwKHWD8CGAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmoziru.com%2Fexplore%2FCoral%2520Reef%2520clipart%2520animated%2F&psig=AOvVaw0DMwY26cA4Kvc2dU9HhvsX&ust=153067
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July 

Cooper Ruttley 31st 

August 

Zoe Gardner 1st 

Zac Haywood 5th 

Georga Gardner 8th 

Jack Thompson 9th 

Samual Pagett 12th 

JULY 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thurs 31st Secondary Captains Mayor’s Luncheon 

 

 

 Fri 3rd Combined Schools Land Council NAIDOC Day 

 Monday 6th - Friday 10th Education Week 

 Tuesday 7th School Open Day 

 Wed 8th Primary Zone Athletics Gulargambone 

 Wednesday 8th Moorambilla Boys Camp 

 Thurs 9th Ag Skills Day Coonabarabran High 

 Thursday  9th School Disco 

 Fri 10th Secondary Regional Athletics Tamworth 

 Fri 10th Primary Rugby Gala Day Gulargambone 

 Mon 13 - Fri 17th Science Week 

 Tue 14 ASPIRE Road Show 

 Thurs 16th Primary Science Day with Gwabegar & St Johns 

 Tue 21 - Wed 22nd Ronnie Gibbs League/Netball Bourke 
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AUGUST 

JULY 
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BCS Street Stall  Results 

Saturday 14th July 

Fruit & Vege raffle  

Joanne Varty 

100 Club   

1st Carol Hotchkiss 

2nd Debbie Bruce  

3rd Shane Barriskill 
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Breakfast Club 
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